English Summary:

Financial Report 2014

There were two conferences in 2014 (FOSSGIS and SOTM-EU) which brought a profit of
about EUR 25k (after taxes). That is also the overall profit figure for the organisation. We
got about EUR 10k in membership fees, which is more than our members would normally
pay per year because we've collected some debts from previous years. We got about EUR
7k in donations, of which about EUR 5k were earmarked for OSM. We spent about EUR
5k on community projects (but some project-related spending is also contained in IT
expenditure).

We had about EUR 85k of assets at the end of 2014.



